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Date: 12 October 2021 22:59:03
Dear Sirs,

I wish to object strongly to the proposal to build a third power station at Sizewell.

I could write pages on the reasons I believe it is wrong but briefly because -

1.Site being on the heritage coast and on area of AONB

2. Access is poor

3. Tourism will be adversely affected

4.Nuclear power is not green. This is a backward step. The problem of the disposal of the
waste cannot be ignored.

5. Traffic problems will become the norm and the face of the area will be changed forever
because of the heavy vehicles.

We are supposed to be trying to thinking more in terms of protecting the planet for the
future and giving the go ahead for this would be in my opinion a heinous crime.

Please take our petitions against this seriously and play your part for the better future of
our county and coastline and say No to this proposal.

Yours sincerely
Emily Mills (of [l st





